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Interfaces Technical Committee

Meeting Minutes

9th October 2003

Attendees:


Brian Bailey
Mentor Graphics

Richard Newell
Aptix

Jason Andrews
Axis

Duaine Pryor
Mentor Graphics

Andrea Castelnuovo ST

Per Bojsen
Zaiq

Jan Johnson
Mentor Graphics

Matt Kopser
Cadence

Agenda Items:

Public Meeting Planning


It was agreed that this should be held on Friday November 14th. This is the day after ICCAD and although it does overlap with HLDVT, this is the best opportunity for us. Brian will be involved in HLDVT in the afternoon and will thus need someone else to host a part of the meeting. Jan Johnson volunteered for this. A sample invitation letter was put together and sent out to the reflector, but it did not make it through to members before the meeting.


ST and Zaiq will both do presentations, although Andrea will probably do it by phone. Need to make sure that timing is OK for him.

Action: All to send comments to Jan by Wednesday 15th October

Action: All to look into hosting meeting.


Axis has volunteered to host the meeting.

Subgroups


Three subgroups have now been formed. They are

Modeling Group: Responsible for the core and new capabilities including variable length messages and clocking



Current chair is Duaine Pryor

Control, Debug and Logging: Responsible for those named areas



Current chair: open

Abstraction Layer: This group will look at abstraction layers, threading etc



Current chair: open

Jason was the co-chair of the Modeling group. He would like to expend his main efforts on other areas.

Nominations for open position to be sent to Brian

Main Group Co-chair:


The main ITC group was in need of a new co-chair. Brian asked for nominations:

Andrea was nominated by Duaine and seconded by Jan

No other nominations were offered. Andrea accepted the nomination and was officially pronounced the new co-chair.

Open Issues:

Issue MI01 Include Files - Discussion continued on this one, including if the search path should be '<>' or '""' for the search path. It was felt that this was an issue to ensure transportability. Per to make necessary changes to proposal. 

Issue MI03 Reserved prefix. After a discussion it was agreed that this was a good idea by wording needed to be improved. Brian to come up with new wording.

Issue MI04 Namespaces. Several members expressed concerns about the market acceptance of namespaces and the stability of these in various compilers. There would also be a backward compatibility issues, although it would not be difficult to solve. This issue was given to the Modeling group for further investigation.

Next meeting to be on October  23rd and will be chaired by Andrea.

